
 

 

 

Dear Students, 

     Please be advised that exams will resume as scheduled starting tomorrow. June 4th, 

2024.With the improvement in weather conditions, most students are now able to return to 

the faculty for their examinations. If you are still affected by the flooding and unable to return, 

please consider the following options. 

For Year 1, Year 2 and Foundation Students (Curtin & SLIIT City Uni) If the adverse weather 

continues to prevent you from attending the exams, you may submit a letter endorsed by the 

Grama Niladhari (GS) and Divisional Secretariat to be eligible for an “IC” (Incomplete) status. 

Students granted “IC” status will be able to take the relevant exams at the next available 

opportunity, according to the academic calendar. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Student Affairs Division. 

  

Thank You, 

Student Affairs Division 

3rd June 2024 

 


